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Banquet Tomorrow
For Scholarship
Society

On May 9, the Guilford College
Scholarship Society will hold its
annual banquet. The banquet will
be in Founders Hall at 7:00 p.m.
It is given by the Guilford Scholar-
ship Foundation to honor the mem-
bers of the Honor Roll. Three of
the Honor Roll members qualified
for membership of the Scholarship
Society. They are Julie Trimble,
president, Howard Hinshaw, and
Ann Carmichael. Guilford College
has ten faculty members who also
belong to the Scholarship Society.

After the banquet, the members
present will proceed to the College
Union. A lecture will be given at
the College Union for the distin-
guished guests and Honor Roll
students and members of the Schol-
arship Society. The guest speaker
will be Mrs. Anne Deagon.

Summer School
Session Begins
Third of June

Guilford's forty-second summer
school session will begin June 3rd,
and is designed primarily for stu-
dents who wish to continue their
studies during the summer and for
teachers doing further work in
their special fields.

Credits in this summer session
up to ten hours may be earned.
Tuition charges are $15.00 per
credit hour plus $5.00 registration
fee. Both board and room are pro-
vided for $13.50 per week. Women
who live on campus will live in
Founders Hall, and men who live
on campus will live in English
Hall. Required Freshmen courses
will be offered for those students
who wish to take them. These
people benefit from the smaller
classes, for they permit greater
individual attention.

Persons interested in additional
information concerning the 1959
summer school session should con-
tact Dr. J. Curt Victorius, who is
the director of this year's session.

QUAKER Coming
The Quaker, the 1959 yearbook,

is scheduled to come out May 15th.
Virginia Cox, Editor-in-Chief, an-
nounced that the seniors would
have a "signing day" also the 15th.

ALUMNI DAY SCHEDULER FOR
SATURDAY, MAY 30; ED BLAIR
WILL BE GUEST SPEAKER

The 1959 Alumni Day has been <
planned for Saturday, May 30. This
occasion will attract former Guil-
ford students from all parts of the
state and the country as well. For
these Guilford alumni who return
to see old friends and reacquaint
themselves with the college they
once attended, a busy schedule of
events has been planned. This pro-
gram will continue through Sunday
and Monday to include the bacca-
laureate and commencement exer-
cises.

The college will extend its wel-
come by converting the newest
dormitory on campus, English Hall,
into a guest house for the overnight
accommodations for the families.
The purpose of having these over-
night accommodations is to en-
courage guests, who otherwise
would be unable to stay more than
one day, to remain for the gradua-
tion exercises on Monday morning.
It will also provide more time for
visits among the returning alumni
and promote good fellowship. Baby
sitting services will be available for
alumni during the luncheon.
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ED BLAIR
. . . Guest Speaker

ored 50-year group, 1958, 1957,
1956, 1940, 1939, 1938, 1937, 1918,
1919, 1920, and 1921.

The Annual Alumni Banquet will
be held at 6:30 p.m. that evening,
and may only be attended by
reservation. The graduating seniors
of the 1959 class will be the special
guests at the Banquet, and they
will be inducted into the alumni
association then. Ernie Shore is

president of the Alumni Associa-
tion. He is the sheriff of Forsyth
County, and is a once-famous ma-
jor-league baseball pitcher.

The following awards will also
be made: the Key Senior Award,
which is given to the senior who
has made the most outstanding
contribution on campus during the
academic year, and which is de-
cided on by the voting of the
senior class and the faculty; the
Achievement Award, which is a
fifty-dollar scholarship that is given
to the undergraduate who has
made the greatest contribution on
the campus during the academic
year; and the Athletic Award,
which is also a fifty-dollar scholar-
ship given to the most outstanding
athlete of the past year.

Mr. Gene Key, chairman of the
1959 Alumni Day, said: "The
Alumni Association takes great
pleasure in the presentation of the
awards, as the association feels
that this type of activity inspires
students to higher performance in
their campus undertakings. Campus
leaders make leaders in the com-
munity at all levels."

The guest speaker for this year's
Alumni meeting will be Mr. Ed
Blair.
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The Alumni Day program will
begin at 10:00 Saturday morning
with registration which will last
with a coffee hour, until noon.
At 12:30, the annual reunion lunch-
eon will be held, and may be
attended by reservations made
through the alumni office. At 2:00
p.m. of the same day, class re-
unions will be held, this being the
year of the celebrations of the sth
anniversary of the class of 1954,
the 10th anniversary of the class
of 1949, and the 25th anniversary
of the class of 1934. Other classes
that will meet are: the 1909 class
which joins the ranks of the hon-

E. DARYL KENT
. . . Class Reunion Chairman

Pringle, White To
Present Senior
Recitals in May

Betty Ann Pringle, a soprano
music major, will give her senior
recital tonight in the auditorium in
Memorial Hall. The program will
begin at eight o'clock. Merle Mal-
lard will act as Betty Ann's ac-
companist. Betty Ann comes from
Greensboro and has served this
past year as president of the Fine
Arts Club. She will sing a group
of songs that are written in Ger-
man and French, as well as Eng-
lish. The public is invited to atteno
this recital.

Mary Ellen White, also a music
major, will give her senior recital
a week from tonight at the same
time, eight o'clock. Mary Ellen is
also a soprano and comes from
Winston-Salem.

Mary Ellen will have as her

Dorms Remain Fire
Hazards
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LAST DAY OF MAY, FIRST DAY OF
JUNE, SET FOR COMMENCEMENT

Sunday and Monday, May 31st
and June Ist, have been set aside
for the commencement program.
Dr. Charles Sylvester Green will
deliver the baccalaureate sermon
on Sunday morning. This program
is scheduled for 11:00 a.m. Sunday
morning. Commencement will take
place Monday morning on the first
day of June, but the speaker for
this program is undecided as yet.

Dr. Green is an outstanding
clergyman here in America, and
has the distinct connection with
Guilford College that his son,
Charles Green, is a member of
the 1959 graduating senior class.
Dr. Green was born in Greensburg,
Kentucky. He received his Bachelor
of Arts degree from Wake Forest
College, his Master's degree from
Duke University, and his Bachelor
of Divinity degree from Washing-
ton and Lee University. From the
University of South Carolina he
received his degree of Doctor of
Literature. Dr. Green was a gradu-
ate student at Duke University, and
also attended Harvard and Union
Theological Seminary. He has
served as English assistant, princi-
pal of Lakewood School in Dur-
ham, and taught English at Dur-
ham High School.

In 1926, Dr. Green was ordained
a Baptist minister, and he has been
the pastor of Watts Street Church
in Durham, and Grove Avenue
Church in Bichmond, Virginia. He
has' served as president of Coker

College in Hartsville, South Caro-
lina, and was also a professor of
religion at the same college. In
1944 and 1945 he was the advisor
in the religious activities at Duke
University, and has also been the
editor of the Durham Morning
Herald, executive vice-president of
the Medical Foundation of North
Carolina, vice-president in charge
of alumni activities and public
relationships at Wake Forest Col-
lege, and president of the South-
ern Association of Colleges for
Women.

Dr. Green was a trustee of Vir-
ginia Union University, chairman
of Darlington, South Carolina
United War Fund Campaign, and
in 1943 was the chairman of the
South Carolina United China re-
lief. He has been the director of
the North Carolina Symphony So-
ciety, Arts Society, History and
Literature Association, North Caro-
lina Social Service, Forsyth County
Mental Health Association, Forsyth
County Child Guidance Clinic,
Winston-Salem Symphony Orches-
tra Association, Human Betterment
League of this state, and the Eye
Bank for Restoring Sight, Inc.

He is a member of Omicion
Delta Kappa, Kappa Delta Phi,
Sigma Tau Delta, Theta Phi, Tau
Kappa Delta. In 1943 and 1944
Dr. Green was also a member of
the International Committee on
Participation of Rotarians in Post-
war World.

MONOGRAM CLUB WILL HOLD
SPRING PICNIC ATCOLLEGE LAKE

The Monogram Club will spon-
sor a picnic this coming Monday
night at the college lake. The
picnic is an annual affair that be-
gins at 5:30 and usually lasts until
about 7:00. Last year the picnic
was in the form of a fishfry and
this year it is to be a Hunter's
charcoal hamburger fry.

The fishfry last year was con-
sidered a huge success, and every-
one is invited to attend for a good
time again this spring. One of the
highlights of the hamburger picnic
this year will feature four of the
"cutest waitresses" that the col-
lege has ever turned out?the four
lettermen: Jon Burwell, Buddy

Key, Don Lineberry, and Charlie
Clark.

The entertainment will be fur-
nished by a hillbilly band, and
the special guests will be the var-
sity tennis and golf players from
the various teams in the North
State Conference. The price of
tickets will be fifty cents per per-
son and they can be purchased
from any member of the Mono-
gram Club.

Don't forget to check the
exam schedule to see if you

have any conflicts. It is posted

in Memorial Hall.

1959 MAY QUEEN CROWNED

Miss Claudette Belton and her Court


